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“Our heartfelt sympathies and condolences are extended to the 

victims of the latest terrorist attack in Pakistan.”  Said Mr. Hafez 

Kassem, president of Muslims Australia. 

 

“We categorically condemn all murder of civilians regardless of race 

and religion.”  Said Mr Kassem. 

 

“We praise the unity that the international community has 

established in combatting terrorism.  We offer all our resources and 

skills to assist in identifying terror recruiters and prosecuting 

them.  In order to eliminate terrorism, we need to employ a greater 

effort to address the root catalysts that render people vulnerable to 

recruitment and transformation into violent murderers.  We need to 

improve public awareness that terrorism exploits vulnerable people 

only to advance the political ambitions of the recruiters.”  Said 

Keysar Trad, recently elected treasurer of Muslims Australia. 
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